
KITZMILLER LIONS CLUB

WE SERVE

February 2024

Come One, Come All:

Fellow Lions, Lioness, Leos, Family and Friends,

It is that time of year again when the Kitzmiller Lions Club will be holding their annual 
Shrimp and Cabin Stew dinner! 

It will be held on March 18, 2024, at the former Kitzmiller Elementary School, 288 West Main 
Street, Kitzmiller, MD (School will be on the left side of road). Social time will be at 6:00 and 
dinner will be at 6:30. Come and spend the evening with us. The cost for the dinner will be 
$20.00. 

Make your reservations early. We look forward to seeing all of you there and spending a fun-
filled evening with good food and fun. We are having an Easter Theme, there will be prizes for 
the top 3 decorated Easter Bonnets! Reservations should be made by March 8, 2024.  Return 
bottom portion to Kitzmiller Lions Club with check for reservations.

         
Kitzmiller Lions Club
PO Box 437
Kitzmiller, MD 21538

                                
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Name of Club _________________________         Check amount   $___________

Number Attending _____________________

Names of those Attending _____________________________________________________
                                                                  
_____________________________________________________
                                    
_____________________________________________________




